
Late Arrivals 

Can we please remind parents that the 

school day begins at 8.55am.  

Registration is completed by 9.00am when 

the first lesson begins.  

 

Please ensure the children are in school on 

time.  

If you arrive at school after 8.55am you 

must sign the late book at the office. 

 

Harvest Festival 

 

Our Harvest Festival is next Friday 

13th October 2017.  Everyone is 

welcome to come along at 9.05am for 

our Harvest Assembly. 

 

Donations would be very welcome and 

will be given to the local food bank.  

Items such as tinned and packet food, 

dried pasta etc. will be best.  

 

 

 

 

6th October 2017 

 

 

 

  

This Weeks Teacher Awards 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

This Week’s Top Table 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Red Row First School Newsletter 

Parents Evening 

Remember Parents appointments are 

on Wednesday 11th October.  

Hopefully you should all have 

received your appointments by now.  

If not, please contact the office. 
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